
Ambulance Emergency Vehicles Parking 
 
Much appreciate to Bill Asher and the while college team for arranging two 
ambulance emergency vehicle parking spaces near Police and Campus Safety. 
Max Goren of LifeLine Ambulance, a great partner with Mt. SAC, had requested 
this opportunity. 
 
Bill Scroggins 
President & CEO 
 
Message from Bill Asher, Friday, May 4, 4 pm 
The two signs went up today and the vehicles were there before we finished. 
Bill Asher 
Assistant Director-Facilities Planning and Management 
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